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District Wide  

Completed for the week ending October 19, 2018: 

� Alternate location for the temporary relocation of the District Office continues to be 

reviewed in relation to the construction phasing plans.  Central has been identified as the 

primary option and Wold is working on space planning for this. 

� Security systems have been reviewed and a plan for head end replacement has been 

discussed. 

� POC Meeting was held on Wednesday, October 17th. 

Planned for the week ending October 26, 2018: 

� Media Center standards to be reviewed for circulation desk and media circulation 

quantities. 

� Phasing, moving and required relocations continue to be formatted and itemized along 

with existing furniture details. 

 

Richfield High School 

Completed for the week ending October 19, 2018: 

�  Existing furniture has begun being reviewed for inclusion in the new designs as well as 

identifying what should be planned to be new. 

� Design Development documents continue to be worked on by the Design Team and have 

been issued for estimates. 

� High School construction phasing plans review continues. 

� High School user group meetings continue to take place for specific 

departments/programs. 

� Existing concrete slab on grade moisture tests were conducted over MEA. 

Planned for the week ending October 26, 2018: 

� Design Development documents estimates to continue and will be reviewed this week to 

be finalized the following week. 

� High School construction phasing plans continue to be formatted. 

� Review of the project LTFM scope to take place. 

� User group meetings to continue to take place. 
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RDLS Elementary 

 Completed for the week ending October 19, 2018: 

� Review of the abatement plans with Wold to take place for Document Coordination. 

� Design Development estimates were discussed at the POC Meeting. 

� Existing concrete slab on grade moisture tests were conducted over MEA. 

Planned for the week ending October 26, 2018: 

� Review of the project LTFM scope to take place. 

� Office space needs to be reviewed with Fun Club office location. 

 

Central Education  

 Completed for the week ending October 19, 2018: 

� Design Development/Construction Documents estimate continues to be worked on. 

� Current District Office relocation review continues and Wold is completing the space 

planning. 

� Existing concrete slab on grade moisture tests were conducted over MEA. 

Planned for the week ending October 26, 2018: 

� Design Development/Construction Documents estimate to be finalized for discussion at 

the next POC meeting. 

� Overall construction schedule for Central to be reviewed in relation to the temporary 

relocation of the District Office. 

 

R-STEM Elementary 

Completed for the week ending October 19, 2018: 

� Review of the current plans with IEA took place to review the abatement scopes regarding 

phasing. 

� Abatement phasing was discussed at the POC meeting as there are numerous rooms with 

flooring that will require abatement. 

� Design Development estimates were discussed at the POC Meeting. 

� Existing concrete slab on grade moisture tests were conducted over MEA. 

Planned for the week ending October 26, 2018: 

� Site review and walkthrough to take place to review the LTFM scope of the project. 

Review of the Media Center standards to take place with other district Media personnel 

to determine a standard for the circulation desk and quantity of circulation to design 

around. 


